

Cosmic Dust Subcommittee Report

Changes to duty roster as of November 1, 2016

New team members:

- Susan Taylor, Cold Regions Research and Engineering Lab
- Zahia Djouadi, Institute d'Astrophysique Spatiale in Orsay Joining current members:
- Hope Ishii, Chair
- Larry Nittler
- Scott Messenger
- George Flynn, Past Chair

We thank Giles Graham and Matthew Genge for their many years of service!



Cosmic Dust Subcommittee Report

- Since the start of March, we have received and made recommendations on 4 CD Requests.
- 3 CD Requests received recommendations to allocate.
- 1 did not (for use in an artist's exhibition).